Hello, families of incoming 4th graders!

. Welcome to 4th grade! We are looking forward to a fantastic 2022-2023 schoo! year. The
4th grade team is excited to embrace the year in fun and engaging ways and can’t wait to meet
all of you! ,
In order to make the school year as successiul as possible, we are asking that each
student brings the following supplies:

For the class (in 4th grade, we share the following materials):
# 3 boxes of penciis

50 sheet protectors

1 box of Sharpies

1 box of colored ballpoint pens

1 pack of large erasers

3 glue sticks

1 pack of dry erase markers

1 one-inch white binder

For their own desk;
e 4 composition books
2 highlighters
1 pair of scissors
1 pencil box
1 box of colored pencils

* & 0

We would also greatly appreciate the following items as donations:
Tissues '

Paper towels

Baby wipes

Zip lock bags

Reams of printer paper

Pack of colored construction paper

Skin-tone colored pencils

Thank you very much, and we hope you enjoy your summer. We look forward to a terrific
school year!

Sincerely,
The 4th Grade Team
(Jackie, Briana, and Dylan)



